
 
1. Parishes are asked to please inform the Office for Divine Worship of their plans 

for the October 16, 2022, diocesan-wide Eucharistic Weekend. We would like to 
provide publicity for events happening around the diocese.  Please send your 
brief summary to mgrant@eriercd.org or 814.824.1271. 

 
2. The U.S. National Eucharistic Revival is a good opportunity to increase the 

collective awareness of the spiritual events that happen annually in the parishes 
of the diocese. Parishes are asked to inform the Office for Divine Worship of any 
annual spiritual events such as Forty Hours, days of adoration, parish missions, 
etc., that your parish traditionally hosts.  Increasing awareness of the activities in 
the parishes that are happening annually would be beneficial to all. 

 
3. Year two of the National Eucharistic Revival encourages Eucharistic Processions 

at all parishes. Bishop Persico and the Office for Divine Worship are considering 
another approach to this idea. It will be discussed further at Presbyteral Council 
in October. Depending on the outcome of the discussion, further information will 
be made available. 

 
Do not hesitate to contact Fr. Matthew Kujawinski or Maripat Grant 

in the Office for Divine Worship with ideas or questions at: 
mgrant@eriercd.org or 814.824.1271. 


